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Heidi Costello

From: King County, WA <KingCounty@subscriptions.kingcounty.gov>
Sent: Thursday, September 5, 2024 5:06 PM
To: Heidi Costello
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Shoreline / Precinct 5 Week In Review (September 5th, 2024)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

 

Having trouble viewing this email? View it as a Web page. 
 

  

  

 
  

Chief's Message 

  

  

  

(Taking a pause until our new chief is selected...) 

  

- POD Chief Kelly Park 
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Celebrating Service 

The city of Shoreline graciously hosted their 
annual Employee Recognition & Picnic yesterday. As 
always, we too were celebrated for years of service with 
the city. In addition to Victoria (15-years!) we want to 
acknowledge others whose anniversaries were shared: 

 MPO Rodriguez – 5 years 
 MPO Welch – 5 years 
 MPO Cullen – 5 years 
 MPO Terry Ater – 5 years 
 Det. Brady – 10 years 
 MPO Cary Coblantz – 15 years 

By every measure you are exceptional professionals 
whose contributions to Shoreline cannot be overstated. 

- Captain Angelo, Captain Meyer
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Visit from Furry Friend  

 

Cinnamon patiently waited for his mom while she was being helped at the precinct. 

 

 
   

 




